RE: CDP 2020-0022
Planning application for Audrey and Bill Irwin, 1656 Cameron rd., Elk

From: Gene & Galer Barnes 1620 Cameron rd., Elk

To Whom It May Concern:

We are writing to express our 100% support of the application currently
before the Coastal Development Commission and Building and Planning
Services to build a primary residence in our neighborhood by Mr. and Mrs.
[rwin. In our opinion, the Irwins have made every possible effort to comply
with and provide full information to the relevant departments involved with
their building permits. We fully support their desire to build a primary
residence on our little lane, and we look forward to having them as full-time
neighbors and friends. We see no reason for question or delay to their permit
application, and hope that they will be granted permission to begin the
building process at the earliest possible moment. They will be great full-time
additions to the Elk community, and we are heartened to see this kind of
development in our North Greenwood region.

Sincerely,
Gene and Galer Barnes

1620 Cameron rd. Elk, CA 95432
Mobile# 707-889-6826
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